4042
Employee Social Security Numbers

Teachwell shall take reasonable steps to protect the
confidentiality of employees’ social security numbers. However,
nothing in this policy prohibits the district from using the last four
digits of an employee’s social security number as an employee
identification number or in any other reasonable manner.
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